
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Thursday, December 21, 2017. 

 
 
If anyone has any Middle School Boy Basketball Team Uniforms still at home could they 
please return them to the school.  Thank you for your support in this! 
 
Tomorrow is our last day before Christmas Break.  This will be a ½ day for students.  Buses  
will be dismissed at 11:30 a.m.  Students will return to school on Monday, January 8, 2018. 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 
 
Mrs. McIntosh 
 
New CCS Website 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 
 

To Access CCS Newsletters 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx 
 

School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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